From: Fitzsimons, Shawn C FLNR:EX(Shawn.Fitzsimons@gov.bc.ca)

To: Singh, Sunny FLNR:EX (Sunny.Singh@gov.bc.ca)
Subject: RE: Notification Determination - Triple Opening Culvert
Sent: 04/07/2022 15:44:30
Attachments: image001.png
Message
Body:

Hi Sunny,

That is great news he is willing to update the design. Yes, fish baffles are ok to include in the
culvert design.

Cheers,

Shawn

From: Singh, Sunny FLNR:EX

Sent: April 6, 2022 10:16 AM

To: Fitzsimons, Shawn C FLNR:EX

Subject: RE: Notification Determination - Triple Opening Culvert
Hi Shawn,

Just a follow up question. The consultant has stated that the client is willing to change the
design to a single opening box culvert. However, he is asking if it is ok to place fish baffles?

Sunny

From: Fitzsimons, Shawn C FLNR:EX >

Sent: March 28, 2022 12:22 PM

To: Singh, Sunny FLNR:EX >

Subject: RE: Notification Determination - Triple Opening Culvert
Hi Sunny,

The culvert design as it currently stands would require a Change Approval. If they want to
complete the work as Notification, a recommendation to change the design to a single
opening box culvert should be provided to the applicant. Additionally, they should provide
confirmation by way of a markup to the engineering drawings that the depth of fill is under 2
meters.

Cheers,

Shawn

From: Water Act Referrals Lower Mainland FLNR:EX >

Sent: March 25, 2022 10:08 AM

To: Fitzsimons, Shawn C FLNR:EX >

Subject: FW: Notification Determination - Triple Opening Culvert

From: Singh, Sunny FLNR:EX >
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Sent: March 25, 2022 10:02 AM

To: Water Act Referrals Lower Mainland FLNR:EX >
Subject: Notification Determination - Triple Opening Culvert
Hello,

We have received 2 notifications (100374752, 100379657) from the same proponent for
installation of 2 culverts. Both culvert designs are triple opening (drawings attached). I recall
that we do not want to see twin culverts. Would the same rationale apply to these culverts or
would they be ok to proceed under a notification?

Thank you

[cid:image001.png@01D84AS5SB.B225CA10]

Sunny Singh, Natural Resource Specialist

FrontCounter BC | Ministry of Forests, Lands & Natural Resource Operations
South Coast Region

200-10428 153 Street | Surrey, BC V3R 1E1
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http://www.frontcounterbc.gov.bc.ca/
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